The following item(s) of
correspondence were received

expressing concerns regarding
Rezoning Reference #16-52.



From: KFM LOH

Sent: August 24, 2017 9:51 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Public Hearing - Rezoning#16-52

Dear Sir/Madam,

We, as small business owner in Lougheed Town Center, are keeping watching the process of the re-
zoning of this Mall. We are always concerning about how much big impact it could be after construction
starts.

At present, even before the construction is started, this Mall's traffic is slowing down. Daily customer
number has lost almost 100 per day. and sales has had 2-digit drop comparing to last year. Many
customers are asking us if current retailers will keep there open after construction starts. We are facing
very difficult time.

We always support Mall development plan and believe the future will be very beautiful. We sincerely hope
that Landlord can minimize impact during construction and access to Mall on Austin Road can keep open.
In the meantime, loading zone should be operating as normal on daily basis. Also there needs to have
enough customer parking on east side of the Mall. Surrounding areas should be well managed and
should be kept clean and safe.

Thank you for your understand and support.

Bill Zhang )
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